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Official Spokesperson's response to media queries on the reported
announcement of restoration of full ties between Saudi Arabia/UAE

/Bahrain/Egypt with Qatar at the GCC Summit in Al-Ula, Saudi Arabia on 5
January 2021

January 06, 2021

In response to media queries on the reported announcement of restoration of full ties between Saudi Arabia/UAE

/Bahrain/Egypt with Qatar at the GCC Summit in Al-Ula, Saudi Arabia on 5 January 2021, the Official Spokesperson
Shri Anurag Srivastava said:

"We were pleased to note the positive developments at the recently concluded GCC Summit in Al-Ula, Kingdom of Saudi
Arabia. We welcome the reconciliation and rapprochement between countries in the region. India shares excellent
relationship with all the countries in the GCC which is in our extended neighbourhood and we hope that such
encouraging developments will further promote peace, progress and stability in the region. We will continue to work

with GCC countries for the strengthening of our bilateral cooperation. We also look forward to enhance our institutional
dialogue and partnership with the GCC."
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